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Staff has taken a number of actions to assess and develop recommendations

Actions in Response to HB3492 Being Signed into Law

Conferred with the City
Attorney, Texas Municipal 
League, and other municipalities

Reviewed historical data on engineering review, 
administration, and inspection activity

Developed interim fees consistent with new state law 
that are based on projected staff time for various 
review, administrative, and inspection activities 

Began developing framework for additional data 
collection efforts that will be used to refine these fees 
in the future
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Developers Contract Fee (item #1 above) includes 2% inspection and 2% administrative fee based on value of public 
infrastructure and Plan Review (items #4A and 4B above) are being replaced with the proposed fees detailed in items #1 
and #2 on the following slide



Additional data to be collected on an 

on-going basis to periodically refine 

these fees in future fee schedules

New fees based on projected staff 

time for the application, review, 

engineering, inspection, acceptance, 

and administrative tasks

Staff is scheduled to review these 

amended fees with private 

developers and builders on August 

17, 2023



City staff sent invitations to developers and builders to review 

proposed amended fees in late July for a meeting to be held on 

August 17, 2023

A summary of feedback received at the meeting will be 

provided at the August 21, 2023 City Council meeting as 

part of the Final Reading of the ordinance amending the 

fee schedule 




